MEMORANDUM

To: All CCID Landowners & Water Users
From: Chris White, General Manager

Date: February 7, 2014

Enclosed are forms for supplemental water requests for this year. These forms are being provided so that the
District can determine the amount of water desired by growers at the price listed. The District will try to
obtain this water, but there is no guarantee that all amounts can be secured. If there are more requests than
a.f. available, the District will provide supplemental water on a pro-rata share.

Please return your request forms to the District no later than February 20, 2014. You may send them to the
Main Office at P.O. Box 1231, Los Banos, CA 93635, or by fax: (209) 826-3184. If you have the ability to

scan and email send your request to: mmartin@ccidwater.org.



CENTRAL CALIFORNIA IRRIGATION DISTRICT
Supplemental Water Application

2014 Pool 1 — Open Enroliment

FROM: TO:

Central California Irrigation District

AGREEMENT TO PURCHASE PRIVATE WELL WATER

I wish to purchase a.f. of well water from Central California Irrigation District for
$95.00 a.f.

I'hereby agree to indemnify and hold the Central California Irrigation District harmless from any
liability, or claim of liability, resulting from this purchase of all or any portion of the water to which

I am entitled during 20314,

Date:
Purchaser’s Signature
Months and Amounts Needed: Phone Number
February , March , April , May
June , July , August , September

October






